
Important information to our customers

In accordance with the change in the Marpol-convention regulating the maximum 
permitted sulphur content in marine fuels, a new Low Sulphur Directive will be 
in effect from January 1st 2015. The new directive dictates that the maximum 
sulphur content in marine fuels is lowered from the current 1,0% to 0,1% The 
directives scope is for all traffic in the Baltic Sea, North Sea and the English 
Channel (SECA area).

Currently there is intensive work within the affected ferry companies to find 
ways to comply with the new directive. At Bring, we must therefore notify you 
that this will lead to an increase in cost for 2015 and onwards. The work is still 
ongoing and we are currently in a phase where we cannot predict exactly how big 
the cost increase will be. However we are following the developments closely.

Our intent is to update you with this information as soon as possible, and let you 
know how it will affect the cost for Brings transportation services.

For official information regarding the Low Sulphur Directive, please go to:
http://ec.europa.eu/environment/air/transport/ships.htm


